
       
 
 
 

Statement regarding the Covid-19 coronavirus disease 
 
The Covid-19 outbreak shows no signs of slowing down and we have been considering 
all our options regarding Club events this year. 
 
The safety and wellbeing of our Club members is a priority for us and with that in mind, 
we have reluctantly decided to cancel the following events: 
 
Spring Meeting 19 April 
Masterclass at CBR Classic Restorations  18 May 
Taste of Wessex Tour (XK Club) 14-18 June 
Club Weekend 17-19 July 
 
If you have already made a booking, you will receive an email from the Club office. 
 
If you have booked places on Third Party Tour Operator tours, please contact them 
direct for further information. 

Please refer to the Event Terms and Conditions on both Club websites or ask Club 
HQ for a copy. 

If you have any questions, please email info@xkclub.com or info@e-typeclub.com 

Our thanks for your continued support and we extend our best wishes to you all 
and your families at these very difficult times. 

Philip and Julie Porter 

and the team at Club HQ 

18 March 2020 
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